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Deputy Secretary Jablonski Leaving Department of Revenue 
Taking new role as Deputy Chief of Staff for Communications for Governor Walker 

 
Wisconsin Department of Revenue Deputy Secretary Jack Jablonski announces he will be leaving the agency to become the 
new Deputy Chief of Staff for Communications in Governor's Walker's Office, effective April 18, 2016.   
 
“Jack has provided excellent leadership at the agency as both our Deputy Secretary and Executive Assistant, and he will be 
missed," said Secretary Chandler.  "His leadership, organizational management and knowledge of state policy issues will 
help him to be effective in his new role, and we truly wish him all the best." 
 
Deputy Secretary Jablonski says, “I'm grateful to Governor Walker for this new opportunity, and thank Secretary Chandler 
for the chance to serve at the Department of Revenue.  I was honored to be part of that organization and will miss the 
dedicated staff that I worked alongside." 
  
A new Deputy Secretary at the Department of Revenue has not been named. 
  

- END - 
 

mailto:DORCommunications@wisconsin.gov

